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Having read the report about this in the Sebastopol Times, my weigh in would be to discontinue public comment on
Zoom for 90 days (not 60), in order to try to ‘shake off’ the hate speech perpetrators. If, after resuming the public
comment option on Zoom these folks still show up, I would suggest discontinuing Zoom public comment for a year.

Diana Badger

Sebastopol




